
Johnston, Evan

From: Casey Irvin 
Sent: August-12-18 8:27 PM
To: Green, Matthew
Cc: Emily Webb
Subject: Support for 100 Cumberland Rezoning to Residential

Hello
Matthew
?

I am
writing to voice support on behalf of myself and my partner Emily (CC'd here) for rezoning 100
Cumberland Street for residential development.

We live with our young daughter at 201 Burris Street   the second house in on the northeast corner
of Cumberland and Burris. This development will directly impact us more than most people in the
area. We will see increased traffic in front of our home, need to live through the full construction
process in close proximity and
lose a large swath of our view of the escarpment.

Still, this development will be a benefit to our community and our family because a
n industrial facility at that location is simply too close to our homes and too close to Lifesaver Park.
Please vote to support the rezoning when this issue is discussed on Tuesday Aug 14, 2018 at the
City's Planning Committee meeting.
(
If you
see any room to mitigate the issues of traffic, parking and
loss
of escarpment views, please do take those.

)

If you have any questions for either of us, feel free to reach out. We would be more than happy to talk
further about this.

All the best,
Casey Irvin and Emily Webb
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